
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 10:30 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diana Vizcarrondo 
FW: To CLK Docket 20200000 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200000. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: James A de Vore <jdevore1@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Attempt to comment using PSC Contact Form 

Returns error: ERROR for site owner: Invalid domain for site key 
URL: http://www.psc.state.fl .us/AboutPSC/ContactForm 

General Comment: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/16/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 07542-2020 

I urge the PSC not to change the rooftop solar program that credits us for the electricity we generate. I have lived in my 
home since 1981 and have fully supported TECO infrastructure for that entire time. Please support distributed electrical 

generation with credits. 

James A. de Vore 
813-949-1804 
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